
 
Construction Update 

Cambridge-Johnson STP 2925(1) 
[Cambridge-Johnson VT 15 Resurfacing Project] 

 
 
DATE: Friday, April 25, 2025 
 
TRAFFIC IMPACT AND DURATION: From Monday, April 28, through Friday, May 2, 
between 6 a.m. and 7 p.m., there will be three traffic control packages with alternating 
one-way traffic on VT 15 between Park Street in Johnson and the VT 15/ VT108 
junction in Cambridge. 

CONSTRUCTION ACTIVITIES: Throughout next week, crews will continue with 
ditching, placing stone fill, and clean up along the roadway on VT 15, working in 
Johnson and moving west toward Cambridge. They will also install a liner for a concrete 
box culvert on VT 15 in Cambridge, just east of Nye's Green Valley Farm Bed and 
Breakfast. 

On Tuesday, crews will install new permanent roadway signs throughout the project 
limits, working off the roadway. From Wednesday through Friday, crews will install a 
guardrail run on VT 15 in Johnson near Park Street. 

 
 



Crews conduct ditching, placing stone fill, and clean up along VT 15 in Johnson, VT. 

LOCATION: Vermont Route 15 from the VT 15/ VT108 junction in Cambridge, 
continuing 9.1 miles to a point east of the VT 100C intersection in the Village of 
Johnson. 
 
PROJECTED COMPLETION: Fall 2025 
Project Fact Sheet   |   Sign up for Project Updates 
 
CONTACT US: 
Elaine Ezerins 
Public Information Consultant 
603-782-2460 
elaine.ezerins@wsp.com 

https://resources.vtrans.vermont.gov/FactSheet/default.aspx?pin=10B256
https://lp.constantcontactpages.com/sl/h2gSWVw
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